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  The Apple Way Jeffrey L. Cruikshank,2006-01-06
Most hardware and software companies experience
cycles of success and failure, that pattern is
certainly not a compelling publishing topic. When
you add in the name of Apple Computer, the picture
changes from ho-hum to humdinger though. Right
now, Apple’s shares have surged to a 4-year high,
and along with the runaway success of Apple’s iPod
(10 million iPods sold as of Dec 2004, and 2
million+ units sold in the last 3 months alone),
Apple stock seems poised to only increase in
value. There’s a “halo” effect beginning to take
hold – simple put, consumers and business people
alike are so impressed with iPod’s technology and
success that they’re taking a second look at other
Apple products and in particular Macintosh
computers. If the current trends continue, Apple
will have sparked yet another revolution in the
personal computer arena, and will regain ground
many thought was lost for good. The Apple Way
shows how this company’s steps and missteps have
molded and shaped them, and what lessons the world
at large can learn from Apple. Apple has emerged
as a Wall Street phenomenon with its stock
increasing in value some 250% in the past year
Uses the proven pedagogy of the existing Way books
to provide bite-sized business success maxims and
Apple’s underlying guiding principles Includes
lessons learned the hard way by revealing the
company’s strengths and obstacles Cruikshank has
played a role in developing the following M-H
books: Pink Cadillac, Leadership Secrets of Colin
Powell, What It Takes to Be Number One, The
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Essential Vince Lombardi, Get Better or Get Beaten
(condensed edition), plus many others
  The Rough Guide to Film Rough Guides,2008-05-01
Get the lowdown on the best fiction ever written.
Over 230 of the world’s greatest novels are
covered, from Quixote (1614) to Orhan Pamuk’s Snow
(2002), with fascinating information about their
plots and their authors – and suggestions for what
to read next. The guide comes complete with
recommendations of the best editions and
translations for every genre from the most
enticing crime and punishment to love, sex, heroes
and anti-heroes, not to mention all the classics
of comedy and satire, horror and mystery and many
other literary genres. With feature boxes on
experimental novels, female novelists, short
reviews of interesting film and TV adaptations,
and information on how the novel began, this guide
will point you to all the classic literature
you’ll ever need.
  The Film Handbook Geoff Andrew,1990 The Film
Handbook examines the current status of
filmmaking, how film is produced and distributed
and its relation with today's digital and web-
based climate.
  Quinlan's Film Directors David Quinlan,1999 The
enthusiast's essential handy reference to who
directed what, with each entry providing a concise
summary of the director's career.
  101 Life Skills Games for Children Bernie
Badegruber,2011-01-01 How do you teach tolerance,
self-awareness, and responsibility? How can you
help children deal with fear, mistrust, or
aggression? Play a game with them! Games are an
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ideal way to help children develop social and
emotional skills; they are exciting, relaxing, and
fun. 101 LIFE SKILLS GAMES FOR CHILDREN: LEARNING,
GROWING, GETTING ALONG (Ages 6-12) is a resource
that can help children understand and deal with
problems that arise in daily interactions with
other children and adults. These games help
children develop social and emotional skills and
enhance self-awareness. The games address the
following issues: dependence, aggression, fear,
resentment, disability, accusations, boasting,
honesty, flexibility, patience, secrets,
conscience, inhibitions, stereotypes, noise,
lying, performance, closeness, weaknesses, self
confidence, fun, reassurance, love, respect,
integrating a new classmate, group conflict.
Organized in three main chapters: (I-Games, You-
Games and We-Games), the book is well structured
and easily accessible. It specifies an objective
for every game, gives step-by-step instructions,
and offers questions for reflection. It provides
possible variations for each game, examples, tips,
and ideas for role plays. Each game contains
references to appropriate follow-up games and is
illustrated with charming drawings.
  The Films of Edgar G. Ulmer Bernd
Herzogenrath,2009-05-20 Considered the 'King of
Poverty Row,' Edgar G. Ulmer (1904-1972) was an
auteur of B productions. A filmmaker with an
individual voice, Ulmer made independent movies
before that category even existed. From his early
productions like The Black Cat (1934) and Yiddish
cinema of the late 1930s to his final films of the
late 1950s and early 1960s, Ulmer created enduring
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works within the confines of economic constraints.
Almost forgotten, Ulmer was rediscovered first in
the 1950s by the French critics of the Cahiers du
Cinema and then in the early 1970s by young
American directors, notably Peter Bogdanovich. But
who was Edgar G. Ulmer? The essays in this
anthology attempt to shed some light on the
director and the films he created_films that are
great possibly because of, rather than despite,
the many restrictions Ulmer endured to make them.
In The Films of Edgar G. Ulmer, Bernd Herzogenrath
has assembled a collection of essays that pay
tribute to Ulmer's work and focus not only on his
well-known films, including Detour, but also on
rare gems such as From Nine to Nine and Strange
Illusion. In addition to in-depth analyses of
Ulmer's work, this volume also features an
interview with Ulmer's wife and an interview Ulmer
gave in 1965, in which he comments on actors Bela
Lugosi and Boris Karloff, as well as fellow
directors Tod Browning and James Whale.
  The Movie Companion Mario Reading,2006 An
essential guide for any movie buff and the perfect
antidote to film guides compiled by committees,
The Movie Companion offers a true expert's
personal, wide-ranging, iconoclastic, no-holds-
barred take on over a hundred years of film
history. Here you will find an illustrated A-Z of
more than 2,500 incisive and entertaining entries
on film, from Aardman Animations to Zukor, Adolf,
including essays on over 1,000 cinema
personalities detailing key lines and lists of key
films. Get the low-down on actors, directors,
producers, studios, equipment, techniques, genres
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and industry jargon from the Abby Singer shot to
zone focusing. Boxed insets offer lists of best,
and sometimes worst, films in every category from
film noir to musicals and weepies.
  Great Movie Directors Ted Sennett,1986
Celebrates the men and women who have directed
Hollywood films. Lavishly illustrated ; covers the
careers of more than 200 directors, mostly
American, from the first silent movies up to the
present.
  The Illustrated Guide to Film Directors David
Quinlan,1983 To find more information about Rowman
and Littlefield titles, please visit
www.rowmanlittlefield.com.
  Something Inside So Strong Labi Siffre,Jonathan
Wikeley,2011-05-01
  The Film Buff's Catalog William R. Meyer,1978
  Heart-life in Song Frances Harrison Marr,1883
  British Film Directors Robert Shail,2007-10-18
British national cinema has produced an
exceptional track record of innovative, creative
and internationally recognised filmmakers, amongst
them Alfred Hitchcock, Michael Powell and David
Lean. This tradition continues today with the work
of directors as diverse as Neil Jordan, Stephen
Frears, Mike Leigh and Ken Loach. This concise,
authoritative volume analyses critically the work
of 100 British directors, from the innovators of
the silent period to contemporary auteurs. An
introduction places the individual entries in
context and examines the role and status of the
director within British film production. Balancing
academic rigour with accessibility, British Film
Directors provides an indispensable reference
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source for film students at all levels, as well as
for the general cinema enthusiast.Key features
include:* A complete list of each director's
British feature films.* Suggested further reading
on each filmmaker.* A comprehensive career
overview, including biographical information and
an assessment of the director's current critical
standing. * 10 B&W illustrations.
  A Critical Handbook of Japanese Film Directors
Alexander Jacoby,2013-02-10 For film lovers and
scholars, an essential resource and reference
guide.
  Film Ronald Bergan,2006 From Hollywood to
Bollywood, this book explores every aspect of
film, covering the story of cinema, how movies are
made, movie genres, world cinema, A-Z of
directors, and top 100 movies.
  The Solaris Effect Steven Dillon,2010-01-01 What
do contemporary American movies and directors have
to say about the relationship between nature and
art? How do science fiction films like Steven
Spielberg's A.I. and Darren Aronofsky's π
represent the apparent oppositions between nature
and culture, wild and tame? Steven Dillon's
intriguing new volume surveys American cinema from
1990 to 2002 with substantial descriptions of
sixty films, emphasizing small-budget independent
American film. Directors studied include Steven
Soderbergh, Darren Aronofsky, Todd Haynes, Harmony
Korine, and Gus Van Sant, as well as more
canonical figures like Martin Scorcese, Robert
Altman, David Lynch, and Steven Spielberg. The
book takes its title and inspiration from Andrei
Tarkovsky's 1972 film Solaris, a science fiction
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ghost story that relentlessly explores the
relationship between the powers of nature and art.
The author argues that American film has the best
chance of aesthetic success when it acknowledges
that a film is actually a film. The best American
movies tell an endless ghost story, as they
perform the agonizing nearness and distance of the
cinematic image. This groundbreaking commentary
examines the rarely seen bridge between select
American film directors and their typically more
adventurous European counterparts. Filmmakers such
as Lynch and Soderbergh are cross-cut together
with Tarkovsky and the great French director,
Jean-Luc Godard, in order to test the limits and
possibilities of American film. Both
enthusiastically cinephilic and fiercely critical,
this book puts a decade of U.S. film in its global
place, as part of an ongoing conversation on
nature and art.
  A-Z of Movie Directors Ronald Bergan,1983
  Dictionary of Film Makers Georges Sadoul,1972
  Downsize This! Michael Moore,1997-08-12
Americans today are working harder, working longer
and yet for most of us, in this time of ruthless
downsizing and political cronyism, job security, a
decent standard of living and a comfortable
retirement are becoming harder and harder to find.
In this brilliantly funny and right-on-target
diatribe, irreverent everyman Michael Moore gives
his own bold views on who's behind the fading of
the American dream. Whether issuing Corporate
Crook trading cards, organizing a Rodney King
Commemorative Riot, sending a donation to Pat
Buchanan from the John Wayne Gacy fan club (which
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was accepted) or trying to commit former right-
wing congressman Bob Dornan to a mental hospital,
the in-your-face host of TV Nation and
director/star of Roger & Me combines an expansive
wit with biting social commentary to make you
think and laugh at the same time. In hardcover,
Downsize This! stormed the bestseller lists of the
New York Times, Wall Street Journal, Washington
Post, San Francisco Chronicle and others. Given
Michael Moore's enormous -- and growing --
constituency, this trade paperback edition brings
his unique perspective on the nation to an even
greater audience.
  Moon-face and Other Stories Jack London,1906
JACK LONDON (1876-1916), American novelist, born
in San Francisco, the son of an itinerant
astrologer and a spiritualist mother. He grew up
in poverty, scratching a living in various legal
and illegal ways -robbing the oyster beds, working
in a canning factory and a jute mill, serving aged
17 as a common sailor, and taking part in the
Klondike gold rush of 1897. This various
experience provided the material for his works,
and made him a socialist. The son of the Wolf
(1900), the first of his collections of tales, is
based upon life in the Far North, as is the book
that brought him recognition, The Call of the Wild
(1903), which tells the story of the dog Buck,
who, after his master ś death, is lured back to
the primitive world to lead a wolf pack. Many
other tales of struggle, travel, and adventure
followed, including The Sea-Wolf (1904), White
Fang (1906), South Sea Tales (1911), and Jerry of
the South Seas (1917). One of London ś most
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interesting novels is the semi-autobiographical
Martin Eden (1909). He also wrote socialist
treatises, autobiographical essays, and a good
deal of journalism.
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